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e kicked off Football Season 
with the Fall Football Party 
and Dance Extravaganza  

in September. We would like to thank 
Melody Stone, Board Member for Tri-
Cities Chapter, for spearheading the 
Football Theme.  There were quite a 
few chapter members sporting 
football attire and participating in 
door prizes!  We hope to have more 
theme dances in the future. If there is 
a theme dance you would like for the 
Board to consider, please let us know! 
 
 

 
 
 
Energy radiated at our September 
2015 dance when David Headly and 
Nicole Juliett Libby performed a 
dynamic West Coast Swing routine. 
They were truly captivating and 
entertaining. We had two great back-
to-back classes of West Coast Swing 
with David Headly. We are excited to 
try out these moves in the upcoming 
months at our chapter dances.  
 
Randy Goodfellow was our DJ for our 
September dance. Randy always goes 
beyond when he is the DJ for our 

chapter. Not only is he a great DJ, he is 
also a great dancer and our ladies 
appreciate dance time with him. 
 
In honor of Veteran’s Day, we will 
recognize the military personnel who 
attend our November 14 dance. The 
Colonial Heights Police has offered to 
send an Honor Guard to help us in 
honoring those who served. We look 
forward to having these Veterans in 
our midst and the opportunity to 
honor them. Advance Military Signup 
Sheet for those who have served, and 
those who are currently serving, will 
be available at the October 10th dance.   
 

 
 
We are still looking for Volunteers for 
the Board of Directors for a two-year 
term beginning January 1, 2016. Some 
of you have expressed interest and we 
would love to have you on the Board. 
It’s not too late, please contact one of 
the Tri-Cities Board members: Sharon 
Dunn sdunn6060@aol.com; Lou Stiles 
at stiles_lou@yahoo.com; Harry Salvat 

W 

mailto:sdunn6060@aol.com
mailto:stiles_lou@yahoo.com


at harrysalvat@hotmail.com; Melody 
Stone at mstone@sfgconsultants.com 

and Ruth Wilbourne at 
rw4013@hughes.net.  
 

 

Scenes from the September Dance: 

 

David & Nicole Perform 

 
 

Dale Smith enjoys a West Coast Swing with Nicole 
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Dancing Feet are Happy Feet!

 
 

 

Upcoming Dances 2015 

 

DATE  DANCE/INSTRUCTOR  DJ 
 

October 10  Salsa/Cliff Knittel    Doug McRae 

 
November 14  Salsa/Cliff Knittel    Jerry Scaglione 

   (Honor Military Personnel) 

 

December 12  NO Lesson – Holiday Dance   Randy Goodfellow 

 


